
Financial Aid Workshop for College Promise Students 

The College Promise Program hosted a workshop on financial aid in collaboration with the Financial Aid Office on Tuesday, February 7. The event was held in-person in the new Liberal Arts Building at College of Alameda. Promise counselors, Cynthia Haro and Cynthia Lopez welcomed students with free backpacks, school supplies, and lunch prepared by Laney Catering. During the event, students had the opportunity to build community, enjoy their lunch, and learn about the different types of aid available. Throughout the year, the College Promise Program hosts various workshops to empower students to reach their personal and academic goals. 
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